
                          

 

 
 

06 May 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Due to very low demand for the following LED and LED Clip/Bezel products it is no longer commercially viable to 
continue supplying them, we have had to take the regrettable decision to discontinue these ranges with immediate 
effect. 
 
The discontinued parts are detailed below. 
 
EUG21D           SUN     LBAR3.6X6.1 GD 100':8MCD@10MA 
EUR21D           SUN     LBAR3.6X6.1 RD 100':20MCD@10MA 
EUY21D           SUN     LBAR3.6X6.1 YD 100':8MCD@10MA  
471119              TO        3MM LED PANEL CLIP&RING                             
471651              TO        SHROUDED PLASTIC LED BEZEL 5MM 
471652              TO        PROTRUDE PLASTIC LED BEZEL 5MM 
 
We still have some stocks on the above discontinued parts which are available on a first come first served basis 
however we are unable to secure further stocks once this stock is exhausted so it is critical you let us know your 
requirements ASAP. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Anglia 
 


